

June, 2025

Dear Business Owner or Manager,

The National Federation of the Blind of Pennsylvania is a 501(c) (3) non-profit, statewide organization of blind individuals dedicated to promoting the full integration of blind individuals into society based on equality. The organization works to empower individuals who are blind to live the lives they want by providing resources, support, and advocacy. The Federation also strives to educate the public about the capabilities and accomplishments of individuals who are blind, as well as to raise awareness about the challenges they face. Through its various initiatives and programs, the National Federation of the Blind of Pennsylvania is working to create a brighter future for blind individuals in Pennsylvania and beyond.

This fall, our annual State Convention will be held in Harrisburg. It is the largest gathering of blind individuals in the State. Our members who attend the State Convention learn advocacy, assistive technology, how to live independently, and network with other blind individuals from around the Commonwealth.

We understand that you may receive many requests for donations like this, but I assure you that your support would make a significant impact on the blind community. It would be an excellent opportunity for you to show your support for our organization and reach a new audience of potential customers.

The NFB of PA is an affiliate of the larger National Federation of the Blind, a national organization with a membership of over 50,000 blind and visually impaired individuals.

With your help and understanding, we can genuinely help blind people to "live the lives we want." I ask that you be generous to our representative, and I thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

David B. Goldstein First Vice President and Convention Chair, National Federation of the Blind of PA